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INVITATION TO MEDIA
ENERGY CONSUMPTION AND EMISSIONS TO BE DISPLAYED AT OFFICES
The City of Helsinki is the first in Finland to introduce energy and emission labels for its buildings. The first building to get the label is the office building of the Public Works Department. The energy and emission label will be put on display in the lobby of the office building for everyone working and visiting there to see at Kasarmikatu 21 on Tuesday the 28th of November, 2006 at 11 a.m. Mayor for Public Works and Environmental Affairs Mr. Pekka Sauri will be present to launch the new practice.
Welcome! 
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”DISPLAY” ENERGY AND EMISSION LABEL
PWD Construction Management, the City's energy expert, is introducing energy labels for the City's public buildings. The Energy Performance Building Directive of the European Union requires that public buildings have an energy performance certificate on display.
The "Display" energy and emission label used by PWD Construction Management was developed in a combined effort of European cities. The development project involved 20 cities along Helsinki from 18 different countries. The Energie-Cités association selected these pioneering energy cities from among its members. At present Energie-Cités comprises over 130 cities.
The Display label is not an official certificate conforming to the directive, but the best available candidate for the official certificate. The energy and emission label displays a building's energy and water consumption and the CO2 emissions corresponding to its energy consumption. Based on this information buildings are classified into classes from A to G (A is good, G is poor). A similar classification has been previously adopted across Europe for household appliances.
The label also has information on energy conservation measures implemented and measures that could be used to further improve the classification towards class A. It is hoped that displaying the consumption and emission information will motivate people into changing their consumption habits in a more environmentally friendly direction.
The adopted energy label practice is hoped for its part to speed up the implementation of the directive, which has already entered into force. The practice also aims to show that it is possible to meet the requirements set by the directive by utilising existing information on the energy performance of buildings. Information acquired through energy audits that have been carried out serve this purpose well. What is essential is that the procedure to be adopted is one whose costs are appropriately proportioned to the expected benefits.
The objective of PWD Construction Management is that the energy label will be displayed at approximately 50 public buildings owned by the City of Helsinki by the end of the year. 

Additional information:
PWD Construction Management, Development Manager Ms. Ulla Soitinaho, tel 166 2736

ulla.soitinaho@hel.fi
Links:
www.hkr.hel.fi/hkr-rakennuttaja

www.hel2.fi/esnk

www.energie-cites.org

www.display-campaign.org
